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14 October 2024 

We need to do some work in your neighbourhood 
Kia ora,  

Links to Glen Innes Cycleways Project and Road Maintenance - Notification of 
Works 

Auckland Transport and their contractor Downer are set to start work at the Morrin Road and 
Stonefields Avenue roundabout in St Johns.  

We have aligned our works with the current Vector future proofing works to minimise traffic 
disruption in the area as much as possible. 

Where Morrin Road and Stonefields Avenue Roundabout, St Johns 
Auckland  

Start Date 21st October 2024 
We’ll do our best to start the work on time. Factors such as wet 
weather could mean a delayed start. If the delay is significant, we’ll 
notify you. 

Hours of work We will be working a combination of day and night shifts - Monday to 
Saturday, the closure will remain 24hrs. 

Duration 6 weeks (weather dependent) 

The work we’re doing 

We will be delivering routine road maintenance and renewals work alongside the Links to GI 
cycleway project. 

The Links to GI cycleway project includes raised pedestrian crossings and creating a two-way 
cycle lane. These upgrades improve safety for pedestrians and cyclists traveling around this 
area and makes it more accessible for people catching public transport. 

The map on the next page shows where we’ll be working. 

We’ll handle traffic flow in and out of the area, and any detours 

We will need to close a section of Morrin Road and set up detours. Please plan ahead and 
follow all signs, light signals and traffic directions.   

Traffic controllers will help to manage vehicle access for impacted businesses and Auckland 
Netball court users.  

Pedestrian access will remain available at all times and pedestrians will be asked to use a 
temporary walkway along the worksite with the help of our traffic controller.  

Please note, roadside parking will be limited on Morrin Road near our worksite. 
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Thank you for your understanding and co-operation while we carry out these essential works 

Ngā mihi, 
Infrastructure Project Delivery Group Auckland Transport 
 

 
More Information 
Go to: at.govt.nz/links2gi 
 
Or scan the QR code 
below: 

 

 Contact Us  
If you have any queries or concerns about these 
project works, please contact us through the 
details below:   

AT Project and Business Interface Team 
Email: Projects@at.govt.nz  
Phone: 09 930 5090  

For construction related queries 

Downer Stakeholder Advisor: Soya Nuth  
Email: soya.nuth@downer.co.nz 
Phone: 021 920 916 

Work 
Area  

Morrin Road Roundabout  

• Netball Facility users, temporary 
entry via College Rd/Stonefield Ave, 
and exit will be along Allison 
Fergusson/College Rd 

• Entry for Morrin Road Businesses will 
remain accessible. 

• Roadside parking will be limited on 
Morrin Road around our working 
area. 
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